SYSCO

John F. Baugh
Semwr Charrman

;’ September 3, 1993

Dear Don:

Unfortunately, ongoing extensive travel has interfered with my writing
earlier to express appreciation for the special courtesies that were so
graciously extended to me while | had the pleasure to be with you at
Svracuse.

However, during the intervening weeks, | have had many warm reflections
upon the discussion during which it became quite evident that your
colleagues and you are determined that your fine company is to be
among the most distinguished of SYSCQO's business operations. | am
grateful ! :

Thank you, also, for the dedication of your remarkable intellect, time,
energies and skills to the ongoing growth and success of the SYSCO
enterprise.

Sincerely,

hn F. Baugh
JFBiam

Mr. Donald Jenkins
123 Luddington Street
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